
 

 
 

 Dear Women’s Lacrosse Athletic Trainer:  

 

On behalf of the Stetson University Sports Medicine staff, I would like to welcome you and your 

team for your upcoming visit to Deland, Florida. If you have any questions or require special 

arrangements, please feel free to contact me at the numbers below. The Lacrosse game will take 

place at the Stetson Lacrosse Field located at 401 East Minnesota Avenue, which is 

approximately .5 miles from the game field. The following items will be provided only at the 

Lacrosse field on game day:  

 

- 10 gallon cooler of water and 5 gallon cooler of Powerade   

- Cups  

- Injury ice chest with bags  

- Emergency equipment (Golf cart, splints, AED, crutches, etc.)  

 

Our Athletic Training Room is located in the Athletic Training Center, just adjacent to the 

Lacrosse Field, on E. Minnesota Ave. The Athletic Training Room will be open 2 hours prior to 

game time, but will close 1 hour prior to game time to allow for pre-game activities. We will 

provide full access to all of our athletic training room modalities to certified athletic trainers. The 

use of modalities by student athletic trainers and non-certified athletic trainers will only be 

permitted when accompanied by a letter of request from the certified athletic trainer or team 

physician of your institution. If you will not be sending an athletic trainer with your team, please 

notify us as soon as possible so we can make the necessary arrangements. Our team physicians 

will be on-call during your stay, and our emergency medical care is Advent Health Hospital 

Deland located approximately 1.5 miles from the field.  

 

If there is any further information that I can be of help with please do not hesitate to contact me, 

or our staff. We look forward to your visit. Good luck with your season.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Taylor Sullivan, MS, ATC 

Assistant Athletic Trainer 

Office: 386-822-7152 

Fax: 386-738-6677 

Email: tasulliv@stetson.edu 

 


